
Announcements 

January 14, 2024 

Second Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 
 
Today’s Community Dinner is sponsored and served by St. Charles members 
Sharon, Julia, and Skylar Maier. Please see the Vigil for dates that still need meal 
sponsors. If you are interested in sponsoring a meal, please contact Georgia 
Kingsley or the rectory office. 
 
Thank you to everyone who volunteered to stay and help take down our Christmas 
decorations last week! So many of you offered your time and energy that the 
complete task was finished in less than an hour.  
 
If you wish to receive a paper statement of your 2023 contributions to the parish, 
please sign up on the sheet on the back table or call the rectory. This is the final 
week to request the statement.  
 
Please see Joni Scott, our DRE and the catechetical team in the back of church 
following mass today to enroll children in grades Pre-K -4th grades in our back in 
person religious education program. Details, date, time and requirements will be 
given during the registration. Thank you. 
 
Please mark your calendar for the Mass honoring Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 
tomorrow, Monday, January 15, 2024 at 11am at the Cathedral of the Most Blessed 
Sacrament.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


